
 
The board’s general education initiative will assure all our students are grounded in American institutions, 
democratic values, free speech and American diversity. As this iterative process of four years moves to stage 
three the Board is seeking improved clarity and better alignment with the values and objectives of the general 
education policy. To this end, the board will work collaboratively with NAU’s leadership and faculty - as with 
the two sister universities – to ensure their general education frameworks and corresponding array of courses 
meet Board’s expectations.
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